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Dear Parents/Carers                        3rd March 2023 – Week 21 

   

                                                                         World Book Day 2023                                                  
  
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

‘Jesus said to him, if you can believe, all things are possible to that believes’ Mark 9:23 
 



   

 
 
  
  
 
  
     
                
 
 
 
  
          
        
  

       
   
                                                                     
 
  
                                                                                
                                    
 

 

 

 

                                      

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

  

School PE Kits 
Please ensure your child’s PE kits are in school on Monday, left at 
school and then taken home on Friday to be washed. 
Our school PE kit is: 
Blue/black tracksuit bottoms or shorts 
White round neck t-shirt 
Trainers/plimsols  
An additional sweatshirt (plain, navy, no logos) 
Please make sure all items are clearly labelled with your child’s 
name. 
 

                                 World Book Day Activities 
                               Wisdom is the key to success 
                               Improve your behaviour 
                               Send kind words to each other 
                               Don’t let someone stop you from achieving your dreams 
                               Overcome your fears 
                               Make your world a better place 
                               A wonderful poem by Promise in Year 5 Whales 

 
                              Classes studied a poet and had a go at writing their own! 

 
Lego Club made some of their favourite book characters                    We had a fabulous assembly  
                                                                                                                             with pupil reciting poetry 

 
    

 
 
 
 
 
 

Spiderman by               The Frog Prince         Godzilla 
Genesis YR5                   Hope YR5                   Nathan YR4 
                           And some truly amazing costumes!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mother Day Lunch 
On Friday 17th March, we will be 

hosting a Mother’s Day lunch for you 
wonderful mothers, aunts, 

grandmothers to show how much we 
appreciate all your hard work and 
efforts in looking after your lovely 

children. 
Please be aware due to capacity, 
spaces will be limited and mums 

MUST book on SIMS pay in order to 
attend. 

        
 Year 2 Parents’ Evening 

Please note that YR2 parents’ Evening will be Monday 
13th March and Tuesday 14th March. 

                          



   

Weekly Attendance – 89.6% 
Attendance is higher than last week! 

Let’s keep moving in the right direction. 

Year Class % Lates Winners 

Nur Butterflies  93.6% 3  
Congratulations

to Butterflies 
and Tigers who 
can wear their 

jeans on 
Monday 6th 

March 
Come on 

everyone…. 
Let’s try hard 
next week to 

get 100% 
attendance! 

Rec Giraffes 87.1% 5 

Yr1 Dolphins 91.1% 1 

Yr2 Hummingbirds 83.7% 2 

Yr3/4 Tigers 93.1% 7 

Yr3/4 Cheetahs 89.7% 3 

Yr5 Whales 84.3% 1 

Yr6 Falcons 83.8% 3 

Yr6 Pygmy Owls 82.4% 0  

 

Phone Fasting during Lent 
Here are FIVE suggested tips for how to bravely banish phones to a basket at home! 

1. Place a basket/box/container in a prominent, public place so if the phone is ‘needed’ it can be 
accessed and returned easily. 

2. Run charging cords into the basket so phones can charge during time out. 
3. Designate times during the day when all phones go into the basket, maybe for a couple of hours 

in the morning or evening (or afternoons on the weekend?)  This is a great way to compromise 
with children. 

4. Live in the moment; not everything needs a photo to prove it happened or remember the details.  
If a picture must be taken, consider using a traditional camera or allowing one person’s phone to 
take the photo.  It can be shared with everyone else. 

5. You could use the basket to drop off other electronic gadgets! 
Then you must faithfully trust that relationships can be greater than screens. 
Trust that what you are doing is right, good and worthy.  You will most likely get some push back and 

attitude.  Let it serve as confirmation on precisely why you are creating a phone basket on the first place.  

Your family may not choose this on their own.  When the freedom from the screen is realised, laughter is 

shared, memories are made and relationships grown, they will appreciate the free and beautiful gift 

you’ve given them. –Taken from ‘Brave Parenting’ 2023 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Nihaad &  
Anatasia 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Nvar & 
Parniyan 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

Astraia & 
Magdi 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Cillan N & 
Hadassah 

Year 3/4 
Cheetah Class 

Anayah-Lee & 
Kayden 

Year 3/4  
Tiger Class 

Amara & 
Kyron 

Year 5  
 Whales Class 

Xhorxho & 
Silmara 

Year 6  
Owls Class 

Nadim & 
Deborah 

Year 6  
Falcons Class 

Huseyin & 
Kareem 

Attendance 
For those whose attendance is currently not where it should be (below 91%) may we remind you that 
in accordance with the provisions of the Education Act 1996, you have a legal duty to ensure you 
child’s/children’s regular attendance at school and failure to do so may amount to an offence for 
which you could be prosecuted or issued with a Penalty Notice. 
 



   

     Notices 

• 7th March – Y1 Phonics Meeting 

• 10th – 19th March – Science Week 

• 10th March – YR5 to St Joseph’s College for a pantomime 

• 13th & 14th March – YR2 Parents’ Evening 

• 14th March – Parents’ Evening 

• 15th March – Parents’ Evening 

• 17th March - Mothers’ Day Lunch 

• 17th March - Y6 Trip – Globe theatre 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With love 

Mrs Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

Year 6 Offer day on St David’s Day! 
 
The first of March was offer day for our Year 6 children.  We hope you have 
received the outcomes and you are all happy.  However, please do  
speak with the class teachers or Mrs King if you have any queries about  
your offers. 

 

Year 6 Poems about Forest School Experiences 
                          

Nature is a wonderful thing: 

bees humming, birds tweeting and insects 

crawling; 

people growing and people learning. 

By Deborah 

Strolling through the forest, I feel: 

A smooth silver birch, to my appeal; 

Its branches were bent and lifted me up. 

I even felt its pock-marked trunk. 

By Ashanti 

With my hands, I can feel: 

the crispy leaves crunching and fluttering; 

our rich wreath teeming with oak, heather and 

various rocks 

and my bulletproof pooter, filled with diverse 

creatures. 

By Rafael 

              Year 2 Forest School 

Year 2 created animal habitats using 

natural materials discovered, they hunted 

for minibeasts and painted with mud! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



   

 


